
                                        

 
 
The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
NSESymbol: TEJASNET 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 540595 

 
July 24, 2019 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Re: Outcome of Board Meeting 

This is with reference to our letter dated July 10, 2019 informing about the Board Meeting 
scheduled on July 24, 2019. 

 
The Board of Directors of Tejas Networks Limited (‘the Company’) at their meeting held on 
Wednesday, July 24, 2019 at Bangalore has inter alia considered and approved the following: 
 
Financial Results 
 
1. Pursuant to Regulation 33 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations 2015, the unaudited financial results (standalone and consolidated) as per IND-AS 
for the quarter ended June 30, 2019 together with the Limited review report of the Statutory 
Auditors for the said period is enclosed as Annexure - A. 

 
Other matters 
 
2. The Nomination and Remuneration Committee and the Board of Directors in its meeting held 

today, have approved the grant of 1,23,200 Restricted Stock Units at face value of Rs. 10/- 
each under Tejas Restricted Stock Unit Plan 2017 to the employees including senior 
management of the Company with the effective date of grant as of July 24, 2019. 
 

3. Allotment of 16,143 Equity Shares of the Company pursuant to exercise of the Stock Options/ 
Restricted Stock Units by eligible employees of the Company under respective Stock Options 
Plan/ Tejas Restricted Stock Unit Plan 2017. 

 
 

We also enclose: 
 

a) Copy of the press release issued with respect of said financial results as Annexure- B. 
 

b) Extracts of the unaudited financial results under IND-AS (Standalone and Consolidated) for 
the quarter ended June 30, 2019 being published in the newspapers as Annexure - C. 

 
Please note that the Conference Call details to discuss the Company’s performance on Thursday, 
July 25, 2019 at 6.00 P.M (IST) has already been intimated to Stock Exchanges vide our letter 
dated July 21, 2019. 

 

 



                                        

 

 

 

The above information is also being made available on the website of the Company at 
www.tejasnetworks.com.  

Kindly take the above information on record and acknowledge. 
 
Thanking you,  

 
Yours sincerely  
 
For Tejas Networks Limited 

 
N R Ravikrishnan 
General Counsel, Chief Compliance Officer  
& Company Secretary 




























